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18 June 21 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

WARRNAMBOOL JUMPS TRIALS RESCHEDULED 

Racing Victoria (RV) advises that the Warrnambool Jumps trials scheduled on Tuesday, 22 June 
will be rescheduled to Thursday, 24 June. 

Updated interstate travel requirements now allow regional based Victorian riders that haven’t 
been to Greater Melbourne to travel to South Australia to ride in the jumps races at Murray 
Bridge on Wednesday, 23 June.  

As a result, travelling riders are required to travel to South Australia, then get COVID tested and 
receive their negative result prior to Wednesday’s meeting, which most likely requires travel on 
Monday, 21 June. 

Rescheduling the trials to Thursday, 24 June ensures there are adequate riders for the jumps 
meeting on Wednesday and the trials on Thursday.  

Nominations for the trials will now close at 12noon on Tuesday, 22 June. Horses nominated for 
Tuesday will remain nominated for the rescheduled trials, with any amendments to entries to be 
made before the closing deadline. 
 
Josh Grimwood 
Racing Operations Manager  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   


